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Dear Students, 
 

We would like to inform you of our upcoming Mother's Day 
activity scheduled for Friday, May 10, 2024. 
 

As part of this special occasion, you will be provided with 
cards to express your gratitude and love for your mothers.  
You'll have the opportunity to write messages both in Hindi 
and English, celebrating the wonderful mothers in our lives. 
 

Please take some time to prepare your heartfelt messages in 
advance.  
This activity is a meaningful way to show appreciation for all 
that our mothers do for us. 

Looking forward to celebrate Mother's Day activity with 

you! 

      Thanking You. 

              Principal 

  Vanasthali Gyanpeeth 
 

+91 9135555091/93/94 

vgspatna@gmail.com 

www.vanasthaligyanpeeth.com 
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